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The	ECDIS	Revolution
Confirmed
Now	entering	its	6th	year,	the	date	for	the	2015	e-Navigation	conference	has	been	confirmed	as	Tuesday	3	November	2015.	The	event
will	be	returning	to	be	hosted	on	the	HQS	Wellington	in	London,	UK.

The	format	for	this	year's	conference	has	been	adjusted	to	a	gathering	of	the	Special	Interest	Group	on	Monday	2	November	2015	to
which	only	SIG	members	will	be	attending,	followed	by	a	reception	on	the	Monday	evening	(location	still	to	be	confirmed)	for	all	delegates.
The	conference	is	then	scheduled	on	Tuesday	3	November.

Agenda,	speakers	and	further	details	will	be	provided	on	the	ECDIS	Revolution	website.	Bids	from	possible	speakers	are	being	taken.
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